11/15/24

Lincoln News

Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools Phone 616-748-3350 / Attendance 616-748-3360

Food Drive

Lincoln School will be hosting a food drive for our local food pantry, Harvest Stand Ministries, the week of November 18-22. Needed pantry items include Cereal, Chunky Soup, Rice or Pasta sides, Canned Pineapple, Canned Tuna, Mandarin Oranges, Instant Oatmeal, and Canned Mixed Vegetables. Please drop off your donations in the Multipurpose Room. Thank you for helping Lincoln help others.

Lincoln Elementary Spirit Store

We have opened an online Lincoln/Chix Gear Store. The store is open now with gift ideas for Christmas, but will also remain open throughout the school year. Orders must be placed by December 6 for delivery before the holiday. Show your school spirit and order today. Please follow this link to place an order:

https://thtstores.com/zeelandeastlincoln/shop/home

Fanatic Fridays

Wear your Lincoln, Fitness Frenzy, Chix or Dux gear on Fridays and THE Mrs. Prewitt (our awesome lunch lady) may have a treat to share with you.

Spread the Word

Help us spread the word! Throughout December, ZPS will host tours at our early childhood and elementary buildings to give prospective families a firsthand look at the incredible programs, caring staff, and safe, welcoming spaces that define Zeeland Public Schools. If you know a family searching for the right school, invite them to join a tour and experience all that ZPS offers. Your recommendation can make a lasting difference in our community—let's grow ZPS together.